
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 4 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  Spectacular Space  

This week we will be… 

English We will be learning how to write instructions this week and the children 
will write their own instructions to make their Planet Cake Pops. 

Mathematics We will be revisiting Fractions with the children. The children will be 

recognising quarter and half of different shapes. We will also be finding a 
quarter, a half and a third of different quantities too.  

Topic It’s Science Week and we are very excited about sharing some Science 

experiments with the children this week.  
On Wednesday we will be having a Space day. The children will be 

making their own Solar System with cake pops. The children will be 

making the mixture (which the teachers will bake in our Cake Pop Machine) 
and decorating their eight planets with different coloured icing.  

 

Water bottles – Please send your child to school with a water bottle everyday so that 
your child can stay hydrated.  

PE Kit – We still have a few items missing in some children’s PE Kits. Please make sure 

they have everything they need. (Long warm jogging bottoms, PE socks, PE T-shirt, PE 
jumper and trainers (That have as much of the mud removed as possible) 

Reading at home – Please continue to read every day at home with your child and 
record this in your child’s Reading Record. It’s important that your children are 

regularly practising their comprehension, fluency and expression as well as decoding 

words. 

Maths at home – Please can you ask your child to practise their Position and Direction 

skills from last week. Ask them to make ¼ ½ ¾ and whole turns in different directions.                   

Trip to the Winchester Planetarium and Science Museum - Thursday 22nd March – We 

are very excited about our rescheduled trip next week.  

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 


